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Investigation of Michigan's Mental Health System
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)

The United States Department of
Justice (DOJ) is conducting a civil
rights investigation under the
ADA.

We are investigating whether the
State of Michigan is subjecting
adults with mental health
disabilities to unnecessary
institutional stays at State
psychiatric hospitals.

We want to understand if these
adults could live in the
community if they had access to
services like supportive housing,
assertive community treatment
(ACT), crisis services, and peer
support services.

You can learn more about our
work enforcing the right of people
with disabilities to live in the
community at www.ada.gov/
olmstead/.

We want to hear from you
about your experiences,
including:

e Access and availability of
mental health services like
peer support, case
management, ACT,
supportive housing, or
supported employment.

e Transitioning back to the
community from a State
psychiatric hospital

Email:
Community.Michigan@usdoj.gov

Leave a Voicemail:
(888) 392-5415

Your voice is critical, and we
appreciate any information
you are willing to share.

Interpretation services can be
made available.





